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Research Analysis 

 

The measure updates the process by which county purchasing agents may solicit bid proposals 

by authorizing them to solicit bids by email. 

  

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure provides the option of utilizing email as a means to provide notice to all parties 

who have made a request of a county purchasing agent that they be notified of bid solicitation 

and to parties who might reasonably be expected to submit bids. 

 

Providing an email option is likely to result in cost savings to counties as the amount of postage 

expense drops when interested parties opt for receiving notices by email. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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